לשכת ראש הממשלה Prime Minister's Bureau

December 13, 2016 י"ג כסלו תשע"ז

Mr. Christian Seebauer Am Rain 3 D-85256 Vierkirchen Germany

Dear Mr. Seebauer,

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 26, 2016, to Prime Minister Benjamin Netanyahu, and the inscribed copy of your book, and appreciate your support for the people and State of Israel.

Sincerely,

Department for Foreign Public Affairs



משרד ראש הממשלה Prime Minister's Office Jerusalem, Israel







Mr. Christian Seebauer Am Rain 3 D-85256 Vierkirchen Germany

